
Sept 17, 2021

Dear Chadds Ford Elementary Community,

As a part of Unionville-Chadds Ford School District’s effort to provide students and staff with safe and

accessible drinking water, 4 water outlets at your school were re-tested for lead on July 15, 2021. This

retesting was a followup after preventive measures were taken to correct previous high level results. A

trained technician collected samples from water outlets and the samples were sent to an accredited

Pennsylvania laboratory for analysis.

Test results showed drinking water at all outlets sampled had lead concentrations below the action limit

of 15 ppb (parts per billion). As such no further action is necessary at this time. If there are any further

actions taken on our part, more information will be sent to you at that time.

All test results are shown below:

Sample
Date

Sample
Id

Outlet Description Lead Result
(ppb)

Action Limit
(15 ppb)

07-15-2021 859 Kitchen Faucet; Kitchen - Left 4.6 Below

07-15-2021 860 Classroom Faucet; RM E116 12.8 Below

07-15-2021 861 Kitchen Faucet; Kitchen - Left
[FLUSH]

< 1 Below

07-15-2021 862 Classroom Faucet; RM E116
[FLUSH]

< 1 Below

If you have any questions about lead in drinking water and impacts to childrens’ health visit

www.pennvestleadtestingprogram.com or you may contact me at any time at jwhitesel@ucfsd.net.

Other resources at your disposal are the Department of Health (DOH) Lead Information Line,

1-800-440-LEAD and the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP), Bureau of Safe Drinking Water

(BSDW), Resource account, RA-EPWIINLEAD@pa.gov and phone number: 717-787-9633.

Sincerely,

James Whitesel, Director of Facilities
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